
 

 

Tyler Housing Choice Voucher Participants 

 

In response to the threat of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and out of an abundance of caution, 

the Tyler Housing Choice Voucher Inspectors will be conducting inspections with the following 

PPE equipment, facemask and gloves. This measure is necessary to possibly control and prevent 

the widespread transmission of COVID-19 in the Tyler area. The safety of the Tyler Housing 

Choice Voucher Program participants and inspectors are a top priority. The City of Tyler Housing 

Choice Voucher Program will continue to monitor the situation. 

 

Additionally, personal actions by individuals are important to keeping themselves, their 
families, coworkers and our community healthy. Please remember the following good 
health habits: 
  

 Wash your hands frequently with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. Always wash 
your hands after you have used the bathroom and before eating. 

 Use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer if soap is not available.  
 Keep your hands away from your eyes, nose and mouth. These are the primary entrance 

points for COVID-19 infection. 
 Do not share water bottles or similar containers.  
 Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue then throw the tissue in the trash or 

cough/sneeze into your folded elbow to reduce the spread of respiratory droplets.  
 Routinely clean surfaces and objects with a cleaning solution that contains bleach. 
 Call a doctor if you have a fever, cough, body aches and/or fatigue.    
 Stay away from sick people. Social distancing is a concept where one attempts to remain 

two meters, or about six feet, away from others.  This is one way to reduce the possibility 
of transmission of the virus by sick persons. 

 If you or a family member is sick, stay home and limit contact with others.  

  
 


